Response to Comments

Comment Set 44

Email from Mark and Micheline Ghiorso dated March 17, 2004
From: Mark Ghiorso [2ms @ cox.net]
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2004 9:17 PM
To: viejosystem @aspeneg.com
Subject: Stop the Viejo System Project
Importance: High

To whom it may concern,

As residents we very much want the present and proposed power lines in 44-1
Mission Viejo and San Juan Capistrano buried. Please take our views into
consideration.

Sincerely,
Mark & Micheline Ghiorso

23251 Eagle Ridge
Mission Viejo, Ca. 92692

Viejo System Project D-181 May 2004



Response to Comments

Comment Set 44
Email from Mark and Micheline Ghiorso dated March 17, 2004

44-1 Thank you for providing your opinion. Please see General Response GR-3 for information
regarding the undergrounding of electrical transmission lines, as well as Appendix 8, which
discusses various route options considered by the CPUC.

Viejo System Project D-182 May 2004
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